
Recorded dlr Webinar on the proposed New Safe Walking & Cycling 
Routes still available to view 
In order to facilitate members of the public and other stakeholders, to make submissions on the proposed 
New Safe Walking & Cycling Routes (which is now closed as of 06/11/20), the Council hosted a live webinar 
on Tuesday, 13th October, 2020. The purpose of the webinar was to present an overview of the project, 
present the detail of the proposed three routes: Sea to Mountains, Mountains to Metals and Park to Park, 
followed by a moderated Questions and Answers session. 

The schedule of the webinar is as follows: 

• Introduction: Robert Burns, dlr Director of Infrastructure & Climate Change 
• Overview of the Routes: Cathal McKenna and Rebecca Dillon-Robinson, Ramboll Consultants 
• Moderated Q&A Session 

Click here to watch the webinar recording  

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/5085406615476844815

